
I write to the Policy Committee regarding the proposed house district maps. 
 
As Murrysville councilman I was disheartened to see that once again my hometown has been 
unfairly divided in redistricting. This wrong was righted last redistricting as our community 
finally became whole again. 
 
With roughly 20,000 residents this community should be more of a focal point than a political 
subdivision when it comes to our representation in Harrisburg. 
 
I encourage the decision makers in this process to re-evaluate not only my community but 
others just like it to make reasonable and fair districts for the Commonwealth. 
 
Mac McKenna 
Councilman 
Municipality of Murrysville 
macmckennamurrysville@gmail.com 
C = (412) 860-0577 
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